

Paul G. Bakalis, AIA, NCARB

Executive Director

October 8, 2019

CONTACT: Dave Cherry - Public Information Officer dcherry@azsfb.gov
602-542-6003





To: School District Personnel

From: Arizona School Facilities Board Staff

RE: 6th SFB Minimum Adequacy Guidelines Committee Meeting

A diverse group of Arizona education leaders, including architects, builders, and school district personnel, met for the 6th and final time on October 7, 2019 at Phoenix Elementary School District to conclude their recommendations for updating the School Facilities Board's Minimum Adequacy Guidelines (MAG) for school facilities. At meeting #6, committee members finalized the wording of their recommendations.

The next phase in revising the guidelines is to open up committee recommendations for public comment with the eventual outcome in late 2020 of establishing new minimum standards for every K-12 learning environment in Arizona.

The SFB's goal is to have guidelines that ensure optimal and safe learning environments for students.

About the Arizona School Facilities Board

Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing nearly \$300 Million in state funding appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant funding for new school construction and to correct deficiencies at existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful grant requests.